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VICTORIAN DAYS COTILLION  
A Convivial Social Affair 

 

Belvidere, New Jersey (August 6, 2018) – Belvidere 

Heritage, the new 501(C)(3) non-profit charitable 

organization responsible for planning Victorian Days 

this year, has entered into an agreement with The 

Lost Ramblers. The Band will provide entertainment 

for the organization’s first ever formal Cotillion, to be 

held 8:00 pm to 11:00 pm, September 7, 2018 at the 

Red Frame Mill.  

 

Guests will enjoy non-alcoholic beverages of lemonade and iced tea, as well as 

cheese and fruit platters. Tickets may be purchased in advance for $20 per person. 

There will also be tickets available that evening at the door for $25 per person. In 

keeping with the tradition of Victorian Days, formal 19th-Century attire is highly 

recommended.   

 

The Lost Ramblers will be sponsored by the Episcopal Church of St Luke & St Mary and a 

grant from The Warren County Cultural & Heritage Commission. You may purchase a 

ticket to join the fun at http://belvidereheritage.com/vdcotillion.html. Individuals and 

businesses wishing to learn more about Victorian Days may visit the Belvidere Heritage’s 

website at www.belvidereheritage.com.   
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